
~ An official website of the United States government Here•s how Y.OU know v 

Scheduled Maintenance 
On Sunday, September 20, 2020, be tween 7:00 pm and 10:00 pm Easte rn Time, the U.S. Department of Labor will be conducting routine system maintenance on the Foreign Labor Application Gateway {FLAG) System. During this 

pe riod, certain functionality within FLAG may be affeded (e .g ., view and perform case actions, display and issu e permanent case numbers, link prevailing wage and job order cases to new temporary labor applications1 etc,). We 

apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience. 
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